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‘Young Voices’ 

22ndt October 2019
Dear Parent/Carer
Your child has gained a place in the Young Voices choir for this year and has been practising hard in the choir rehearsals!  There are now several arrangements that have to be made, so please read the following information carefully and make your order and payment via the relevant payment items on ParentPay no later than 8th November 2019.
T shirts
Children are encouraged to purchase a Young Voices T shirt, which comes with a free mini torch and charity wristband. This costs £12. Please see the sizing information on the back of this letter and confirm the size required in the notes field on Parent Pay by 8th November.  Please note it is NOT compulsory to buy a Young Voices t-shirt, if you would prefer, you can purchase a white T shirt instead from a local shop. It MUST be completely plain and short sleeved. 
Tickets for adults
These can be purchased at a cost of £20.00 each (no concessions) through school. We will do a block order, which means that you benefit from the cheaper ticket option available through school. The actual tickets will arrive in school approximately two weeks before the concert in January. These will be distributed as soon as they arrive. Tickets always sell out very fast, so we need to order these in one go and as soon as possible to secure good seats!  Please indicate number required in notes field and pay for tickets on Parent Pay no later than 8th November 2019.
DVDs

Young Voices video each concert and make the DVD available to you at a cost of £9.99 (if ordered in bulk through the school.) They will not guarantee that every child in every school will be on the DVD, but it serves as a general reminder of a fantastic experience. These DVDs become available around 12 weeks after the concert has taken place. We will place an order for these towards the end of January, so as to spread out the cost for everyone. These do not need to be ordered at this stage, but I wanted to make you aware of the possibility. 

CDs
These can be purchased from Miss Winstanley in choir on Wednesday’s at a cost of £1.00 each, (cash only please). Your child will need to learn the words for every song off by heart and there are many songs, so please encourage them to do this. 
Coach transport
This has now been booked, and will cost each child £10.00.  Please pay for this on ParentPay no later than 8th November 2019.
We will provide further information about timings and other arrangements nearer the time. 

Thank you for your support,
School Office
‘Young Voices’ 
Please see sizing information below and confirm relevant size (XS/S/M/L) on the payment item on ParentPay no later than 8th November 2019.
· Age 7-8 (chest 81cm) = XS
· Age 9-10 (chest 86cm)  = S
· Age 11-12 (chest 91cm) = M
· Age 12-13 (chest 96cm) =  L
